
 
 
THE TEACHING AND LEARNING CENTER (TLC) IS 
OFFICIALLY OPEN FOR SPRING 2018! 
 
For years, IVC faculty have struggled with classroom issues, 
changing pedagogy, and new initiatives without support. The 
Teaching and Learning Center’s goal is to provide a space for 
faculty to help faculty. We are better together! 
 
 

 
Our professional development team will be holding and hosting events for all teaching faculty 
throughout the spring semester. Mark your calendars, and we hope to see you there!  
 
See our spring schedule on the back! 
 
Find us in room 3700:  

 
If you have ideas, requests, or questions about future 
professional development events, please contact Elizabeth 
Kemp at elizabeth.kemp@imperial.edu or 760-355-6398 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

The TLC is a place for faculty to attend or host:

professional 
development events technology trainings

collaborative 
brainstorming 

sessions
team meetings
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